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July 22, 1994 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thanks for your recent reception report. You are exactly correct in your recordings. All of us 
here at Sports 1000 WMVP are excited about our all sports venture here in Chicago and I am 
proud to say that things are going very well. 

We are keeping very busy and are incorporating a lot of exciting programming. Thanks for your 
interest and for taking the time to submit your report. It is always great to hear from DXers such 
as yourself. 

Thanks once again and enjoy the remainder of your summer in Pennsylvania. 

Best, 

Mary Ea g n Shu 
Programming Assistant 

875 North Michigan Suite 3750 Chicago Illinois 60611 Telephone 312 440 5270 Facsimile 312 440 0806 


